

Hello again everyone,

I have a correction to make for the May newsletter!

I wanted to point out that the winners of the corn hole and axe throwing tournament from the April rally are listed incorrectly in the May newsletter.

It should have listed our new member *Larry Peterson* as the winner in the Corn Hole and Axe Throwing contest.

It should read:

Saturday started out with some rain but by the afternoon the sky was clear with sunshine and a beautiful breeze. There was a corn hole tournament which the Cardinal Virginians *LARRY* and Blane(guest of the Sonnessa's) won. *LARRY* also won at the axe throwing contest held in the afternoon.

Sorry to steal your thunder there, Larry,

Baynard